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Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly - Greenbank 

  

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

Well, it’s nearly here, the end of your child’s time at primary school. As I’m sure you’ll agree, this year seems to have 

flown by! 

On Friday 19th July, at 1:30pm, we would like to invite you to attend our leavers’ assembly. The children will be doing 

a mini-performance and this will be followed by an awards ceremony where children will be recognised for their 

achievements this year. 

We very much hope you can attend to celebrate your fantastic children and their time with us. To give us an idea of 

numbers, could you please indicate on the Google form (link below) whether you will be attending and how many 

spaces you require (maximum of 2 people due to limited space). 

https://forms.gle/4MULFUj9CFooP9xN7 

(please note, you may need to copy and paste this link into a new web browser) 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Many thanks, 

The Year 6 Team 
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